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From: Aylin Thomas
To:
Cc:
Subject: Case Number C15-2022-0020
Date: Saturday, March 05, 2022 2:32:34 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hi Elaine,
We are in favor of Valerie and John Meddaugh’s application for variance at 800 Bouldin Ave in order to increase
the heigh limit of an elevator shaft to erect an elevator for a SF Residence.

Thank you,
Matt and Aylin Thomas
911 Retama Street
Austin TX 78704

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when
clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward
this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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